
 
 
C:\Users\jswain\Downloads\Non Uniform Letter 18 March 2016.doc 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckingham.bucks.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Angela Wells                                                      Website: www.buckinghamschool.com 

 

 
11 March 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

CHARITY FUNDRAISING 
NON UNIFORM DAY 

FRIDAY, 18 MARCH 2016 
 
In support of ‘Sport Relief’ and the work we are doing with ‘United World Schools,’ we will 
be having a Non-School Uniform Day on Friday, 18 March 2016.   
 
The aim is that all students will pay £1 and all the monies raised will go to the two charities. 
 
We are extremely pleased to support this event but we do ask that students follow our high 
expectations when not wearing school uniform.   
 
Students must not dress in fancy dress, adult sized baby grows (known as onesies), t-shirts 
with offensive language on, use face paints, dye hair or wear anything inappropriate. 
 
Please ask your child to respect the above that is outlined and dress in an appropriate way 
so that we can all enjoy a productive day whilst giving our students an opportunity to raise 
funds for two very worthy causes. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E Howard 
Assistant Headteacher 
:EHO/zwi 
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